Faculty-led Program Abroad: Seoul, Korea

Published 12/11/2019 by Ashley Ribbel

by Claire Moane, School of English and Liberal Studies

in the December 2019 issue

In May of this year, Claire Moane (Chair, School of English and Liberal Studies) and Jameel Qazi (Professor, School of International Business and Management) embarked on a faculty-led program abroad to Konkuk University in Seoul, Korea. Eighteen students were at the centre of this learning journey where they studied Organizational Behaviour, Presentations Skills, and Korean Language and Culture. Claire has shared her digital story through an Adobe Spark Video.

View the December 2019 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

December 2019 issue

tags: december-2019, faculty-reflections, seneca-international